12/6/22, 10:11 AM Mail - Clerk's Department - Outlook

From Resident Susan Levine....Village Board Work Session 12/6

trbl675@aol.com <trbl675@aol.com>
Mon 12/5/2022 10:56 PM

To: Clerk's Department <clerk@scarsdale.com>

CAUTION: External sender.

To the Village Board and the Mayor:

Please when you discuss the Scarsdale Village Pool Project and the Next Steps...can you

keep in mind the wishes and needs of the many residents who actually Join the Pool every summer and
care about the Pool complex and its future...the people who have been loyal to it for years..

and who need the Four Pools and the shaded lawns there in order to stay cool in the summer months...
with their families.

Those residents would love for it to remain as it is and has always been..and not to change

in ways that others in town with deep pockets and no love for the Pool Complex as it is now

might wish.. Needed repairs.. restoration.. replacement of parts must be done. That is understood.
But the Scarsdale Pool Complex has always served those who need it most and should not change
to something it was never designed to be

Thanks for listening.

Susan Levine
Ardmore Road
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